Newsletter



Centre for Energy Systems Intelligence (CESI)

February 2025

What's New at CESI?

Do you need help with proposal development? We can help with consortium-building, grant writing, and networking. Ask us:)

Seed funding applications are open! Seed proposals are meant to help with project and grant development. They will be reviewed by the core team the second Friday of each month. If you are interested, send us an email to Alicia on the EUR side (takaoka@rsm.nl) or Jhon on the TU Delft side

(j.j.quinones.cortes@tudelft.nl), and we will forward you the template.



The first workshop of 2025 was held at Erasmus
University Rotterdam on 16
January. We heard from the
EUR Thematic Lead Anubhav
Goel, Laura Kaschny, and Mo
Khosravi. They discussed
their research and shared
desired skills and topics for
partnerships. This thematic
group is officially open!
Please reach out if you are
interested in collaborating on
a proposal or project.



3 | U1 | R6

Upcoming CESI-Related Events

- Urban Energy Meetup: Energy Hubs & Smart Grids, TU Delft, 18 February, 12:30
- CESI Workshop on Behavior in the Energy Transition: TU Delft, 01 April, 14:45
- <u>ACM e-Energy Conference</u>: Rotterdam, NL, June 17 - 20, 2025
- Al for Good: Geneva, CH, July 8-11 2025



Proposals and Funding Calls

- Responsible AI in Practice March 31, 2025 at 13:00, max. €125,000
- <u>Public-Private Partnership thematic</u> <u>areas</u>, not yet open
- Towards a New <u>Labor Market</u> by 2050, 25 September 2025 at 14:00, €2,865,000
- Consumer Behavior in Circular <u>Transition</u> (a lead is identified), 13 November 2025 14:00, €7,000,000
- MOOI <u>Systems Integration</u>, not open
- CESI Seed Funding Request, rolling



Got Announcements?

We want to hear from you! Doyou need consortium partners? Are you running a study or need respondents for a survey? Do you have a vacancy in your research group, lab, or school? Are you organizing a conference, workshop, or meeting? Send them along to Alicia at Erasmus (takaoka@rsm.nl) or Jhon on the TU Delft side (j.j.quinones.cortes@tudelft.nl) by 01 March 2025 for inclusion in our next newsletter.